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Discontinuance of the Graduate Certificate in Analytical Toxicology in the  
Eugene Applebaum College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Governors approve the discontinuance of the Graduate 
Certificate in Analytical Toxicology, effective immediately. 
 
 
Background: 
 
The Occupational and Environmental Health Sciences Program was closed by the Board of 
Governors at its meeting of September 21, 2011.  Closure of the Graduate Certificate program in 
Analytical Toxicology was inadvertently not included in the Board’s action.  The three 
Occupational and Environmental Health Sciences courses required for the certificate are no 
longer offered.  As a result the Certificate has remained dormant since 2010: 
 
Year 2009 2010 2011 2012 2013 2014 
#Registered 1 1 -0- -0- -0- -0- 
#Awarded Cert 1 1 -0- -0- -0- -0- 
 
Approvals: 
 
The discontinuance of this Graduate Certificate has been approved by Faculty of the Eugene 
Applebaum College of Pharmacy and Health Sciences, the Chair of the Department of 
Fundamental and Applied Sciences, the Associate Dean for Health Sciences, the Interim Dean of 
the College, the Graduate Council and the Dean of the Graduate School. 
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